
  
 Town of Summit  

The Town Board met in special session September 10, 2019 at 7pm at the firehall.   Town Board president 
Frank Eccles and Town board members Dale Bauer and Kathleen Quale were present.   Others in attendance 
were Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Calvin Pies, Larry Hayworth, David VanElsacker, Donn Richter and David 
Lewandowski.     

A second reading was held for a proposed ordinance to allow for recreational vehicles (campers) to be utilized 
as temporary residences on residentially zoned lots to accommodate workers associated mainly with Wind 
Energy Development.  Motion by Eccles, second by Bauer to adopt the proposed ordinance.  #Insert adaption 

The Town Board also discussed some items Eugene Edwards requested to take out of the bar.  Eugene will be 

contacted with results. 

Norma Arend, Finance Officer, Town of Summit  

  
 


